
Local  Educational  and
Cultural  Organisations,  and
Individuals

<< Back to Support & Be Supported <<

Dedicated individuals, organisations and schools
can make fantastic things happen, and we want to
help support those actions.

AccessArt  is  used  by  many  local  arts
organisations, museums, galleries and schools to
help inspire exciting and innovative approaches to
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visual arts education. Here are a few ways you can
support us, and we can support you.

Explore some of the ways we can support each other
below, and please get in touch if we can help. 

You can support AccessArt by…

mailto:info@accessart.org.uk
https://www.accessart.org.uk/membership-benefits/


Using the #InspiredBy hashtag…

It makes us very happy when we hear back from
schools and arts organisations about how we are
helping to shape your practice. Please do tag us
with  any  photos  of  work  created  by  your
pupils/students:

Please  consider  using  the  #InspiredBy  hashtag
followed by the person or organisations name or
social media account – and then we can all truly
celebrate  our  collective  creativity.  Read  More
about #InspiredBy here.

Facebook: The AccessArt Network

Instagram: @accessart.org.uk

If you have a website and you have found AccessArt
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useful, please do consider displaying our logo on
your site. You can download our logo here.

Share

Please do tell your friends and colleagues about
AccessArt!

Join AccessArt

AccessArt is a UK Charity and we receive no core
or project funding. Instead we rely on income from
membership fees to sustain the organisation. Find
out how joining AccessArt can benefit you, and
help support us!
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Thank you!

Let AccessArt Support You…

Inspiration

Explore our Offer to you.

AccessArt has over 1500 resources to inspire and
enable  high  quality  visual  arts  teaching  and
learning. Use our resources with your pupils and
student, and in your own practice, to help nurture
creativity. 

Explore our Areas of Expertise

Attend a CPD or network event to help further
build your understanding and your community.
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Promotion

Contribute  a  resource  and  we’ll  build  you  a
contributor page which can can use to share your
practice. 

Collaboration

Talk to us if you’d like AccessArt to act as a
named partner on funding applications. We can help
you disseminate your project, build audiences, and
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act as a safe place for your project’s legacy. 
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